
SHIRE OF SHARK BAY 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Development Application – Proposed Short Stay Accommodation 
SL3 (36c) Denham Road Denham Road, Denham  

The owner of the abovementioned strata lot had planning approval to use an existing dwelling 
for short stay accommodation in 2023, however the approval period was limited to twelve (12) 
months.   

The owner has lodged an application seeking a new approval to rent out their existing dwelling 
unit at 36C Denham Road for short stay accommodation.  The Shire may consider issuing a 
new approval for a longer time period of three (3) years.   

Prior to determining this application, the Shire would like to provide the general public with an 
opportunity to comment on the proposal.  The plans can be viewed at the Shire of Shark 
Bay 65 Knight Terrace, Denham during office hours.   

Should you wish to make a submission on the proposal, your comments (in writing) will need 
to be lodged with Council within 28 days by 17 May 2024.    

Please note, if no comments are received by the closure date, we will assume that you have 
no comment you wish to make and the application will be assessed and determined on its 
merits and without any further consultation.   

Should you have any queries relating to the proposed application, please do not hesitate to 
contact the Shire’s Planning consultant, Ms Liz Bushby on 0488910869 (between Tuesday 
and Friday) or email liz@tpiplanning.com.au.  

Dale Chapman 
Chief Executive Officer 
18 April 2024 
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